
August 6, 2021 

 

Hello Metcalf Families! 

 

You received an email from our Interim Director, Dr. Meyer, with information regarding 

vaccinations and SHIELD testing. We will have more information for you regarding SHIELD 

testing as it becomes available. Currently, Metcalf students need to turn in the following by 8 am 

on Friday, August 13th: 

VACCINATION CARD – Students 12 and older 
   You can turn in your vaccination card in any of these ways: 

 

1.) Bring a copy of your vaccination card to the main office. 

2.) Turn in a physical form from your physician’s office that has the COVID-19 

vaccinations listed on it. 

ASSUMPTION OF RISK FORM – ALL METCALF  
STUDENTS 

You must turn in the Laboratory School Acknowledge of Risk Form to Thomas 

Metcalf School no later than 8:00 a.m. on Friday, August 13th.   

 ASSUMPTION OF RISK FORM – FALL ATHLETES 
    ONLY 

You must turn in the Metcalf COVID Assumption of Risk for Fall Athletics into 

either your fall coach or the Athletics Office no later than 8:00 a.m. on Friday, 

August 13th.   

 
Our offices are open from 8 am – 4 pm next week.  

 

Jason Surian Ph.D.      Megan McMullen 

Principal       Assistant Principal 

Thomas Metcalf School      Thomas Metcalf School 


